
Council resolutions 

The recommendations below were adopted by the University Council at its 
meeting on 20 October 2008.  

It is recommended that Council adopt the following principles as the basis 
for campus development: 

1. As far as possible, teaching and research activities should be 
concentrated on the City/Grafton campus. 

2. University strategy should drive faculty and campus plans. 
3. It is desirable to co-locate units according to today’s faculty 

boundaries and to locate a department’s undergraduate and 
postgraduate teaching, and its research, together. 

4. Each campus should have: a stable and sustainable level of academic 
activity; facilities and an environment that support quality teaching, 
learning and research; and an appropriate level and mix of support 
services. 

5. Highest priorities for centrally located campus space should be 
teaching and learning, and support functions for students. 
 

It is further recommended that Council approve the following intentions for 
campus development, noting that in some cases considerable further work 
will be required before firm recommendations can be presented to Council, 
and in all cases Council or its Capital Expenditure Committee will retain the 
authority to approve significant capital expenditure that may arise from 
these proposals: 

1. Law: to be developed on the present Waterloo Quadrant/Eden 
Crescent site 

2. Arts: to be consolidated in the 200 sector 
3. Engineering: to be consolidated on the present site, with some 

research and postgraduate activities to be further developed at Tamaki 
4. NICAI: Elam to relocate to new premises to be constructed adjacent to 

Architecture and Planning; the future location and extent of Music to 
be considered further as part of the Faculty’s accommodation planning 
process  

5. Science: SGGES and Psychology to relocate from HSB and Tamaki to 
300 sector (subject to proposal 9); other components of the Faculty to 
remain in their present locations  

6. Medical and Health Sciences and Liggins to be consolidated on the 
Grafton Campus, except for the School of Population Health (Tamaki) 
and clinical facilities at Auckland, Mercy, Middlemore & Waikato 
hospitals 

7. Education: to be relocated in whole or part to the City Campus. We 
recommend further work to address the nature of facilities that would 
be required on the City Campus by a research-intensive Faculty of 
Education and consultation to address such issues as the location of 
Physical Education and Team Solutions.  

8. Student accommodation: to be developed on the 400S sector 



9. Tamaki: to be developed primarily as a campus specializing in 
postgraduate and research activity, where for a particular reason that 
activity’s academic objectives will be better served by location at 
Tamaki than at the City/Grafton campus. 

 

 

 

 

 


